
Verizon Advanced Data Inc.
600 Hidden Ridge, 2nd Floor
Irving, Texas  75038

August 31, 2001

Verizon Advanced Data Inc. Transmittal No. 19

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC  20554

Attention: Common Carrier Bureau

Dear Ms. Salas:

The accompanying tariff material issued on behalf of Verizon Advanced Data Inc. (VADI)
and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No 1, requesting an effective date of September 1, 2001, is
sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of
1934, as amended.  Revisions to the tariff pages are indicated on the following check
sheet:

Verizon Advanced Data Inc. Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 - 18th Revised Page 1.  This filing will
extend the availability of Verizon DSL Over Resold Lines (DRL) to the former Bell Atlantic
service area in Pennsylvania under authority of Special Permission No. 01-093 of the
FCC waiving Section 61.58 of the Commission's rules to permit filing on not less than one
day's notice and waiving Section 61.38 to permit such filing without cost support data.
 This service makes VADI’s DSL service available for resale on those Pennsylvania lines
where another carrier is providing resold voice service to the same customer premises
over the same line.
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As reflected in the proposed tariff, VADI will need to adhere to an initial ramp-up schedule
for the number of orders that it can commit to process each day.  VADI will process up to
100 orders for the new service until October 1, 2001.  From October 1, 2001 through
December 1, 2001, VADI will process up to 200 orders per day.  After December 1, 2001,
VADI will remove the order processing cap.  Notwithstanding the ramp-up schedule, which
applies only to the number of orders VADI can commit to process each day, carriers are
free to submit as many orders as they like each day.  VADI will process those orders in
the order in which they are received.  VADI expects that the initial ramp-up schedule is
adequate to accommodate the anticipated demand for the new DRL service.  Of the ten
resellers that attended a VADI informational workshop about the new service, only five
actually had any resale lines in Pennsylvania.  During July, these five resellers submitted
a total of approximately 125 orders for new resale lines.  In addition, these five resellers
submitted, on average, approximately 40 orders per day of all types on resold voice lines
(including feature changes and disconnects).  Even if these carriers submitted comparable
monthly and daily order volumes for the DRL service, Verizon’s commitment to process
100 orders in a single day would be more than sufficient.

The effectiveness of the proposed tariff revision is dependent upon the FCC’s grant of
Verizon’s July 10, 2001, request for Special Temporary Authority to offer DRL in
Pennsylvania.

The filing fee was transmitted electronically to Mellon Bank and the electronic audit code
is shown on the accompanying Form 159.  All correspondence and inquires concerning
this filing should be addressed to me.  My fax number is 972.719.0186.

Very truly yours,

(SIGNATURE ON FILE)

Donald R. Fowler
Director - Tariffs
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